
 

5 July 2024 
 

Upcoming Traffic Works – Intersection of Wardell Road and Bedford Crescent, 
Dulwich Hill 

 
Dear Residents, 

Inner West Council will soon invest $72,000 to upgrade traffic facilities at the intersection 
of Wardell Road and Bedford Crescent, Dulwich Hill. This upgrade aims to enhance 
pedestrian amenity and safety, as well as promote reduced vehicle speeds. The works will 
include installing a new landscaped kerb blister island adjacent to the existing raised 
pedestrian crossing, and partially removing the current threshold ramps while installing 
new concrete kerb blisters. The General Arrangement plan is available on Council’s 
website at  

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-
building-and-streetscape-projects 
 
Timing of work 
The works will commence the week of 22 July 2024 and take approximately two weeks to 
complete (weather permitting). 

Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic control will be employed to manage traffic and pedestrian flow around the site. 
Access to properties will be maintained; however, please note that some car parking 
spaces near the works will be closed to the public during construction. Please avoid 
parking next to or near the active work zones. 
 
Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  State Civil P/L 
    Ali Ghacham, 0450 800 610 
Council officer:   Nick Poulos, Project Manager, 02 9392 5526 
    nick.poulos@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete this important work. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Snezana Bakovic | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
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